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ÅEriez Speedway Established in 1961.  Eriez Karts 
Established in 2015. 

ÅLocated at 9821 Sampson Rd. Erie, Pa. 16509 

ÅEriez Speedway was purchased by Bob and Kathy Rohrer 
in the spring of 2006.   

ÅHundreds of thousands of dollars have been invested 
over the last ten years to help revive the track. This 
includes the Eriez Go-Kart Track located just outside of 
Turns 3 & 4. 

ÅFocused on providing the best fan and driver experience 
humanly possible.   

ÅLooking to appeal to future drivers and to get more fans 
and drivers involved by building up our new go-kart 
track. 

Above: 2016 September Sweep Class Sponsors 

Below:  A view of the Eriez Speedway Big Track 


